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Improve Your
Photography
Photo Exhibit

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

As we approach a new election year, and a new summer we hope to
be meeting in person eventually. As of current we will continue to

meet via Zoom digitally. 
Our monthly contest was well received and many participated that
had not prior to Covid. Thank you Jack Myers for pursuing this and

being able to continue with our monthly contests. 
Other changes you may have seen is a new website. Charlie Mather's

and Jack Myers worked diligently in getting this to work  and also
researched the many benefits the software has to offer. 

Logistically the board felt this was the right move for our Club  and a
way for our club to stay active. By learning the new software we have

been able to continue with the monthly contests and to provide
judging via digitally verses in person. 

So please take the time to check out our website
Photoartscluboftoledo.com  

by Michele Kipplen - Club President

"Umbrella Alley" Photo courtesy of club member Michele Kipplen



IMPROVE YOUR

PHOTOGRAPHY SEMINAR

(IYP)

The Photo Arts Club of Toledo presents its annual “Improve
Your Photography” seminar. If you want to go beyond

shooting snapshots and start creating photographs, this
seminar is for you.  The classes are geared toward digital

cameras although most of the information applies to film as
well. Appropriate cameras include Digital SLR’s and point

and shoot cameras that have the capability of non-automatic
modes (manual, shutter priority and aperture priority).

 
Classes are held on

 5 Tuesdays beginning April 27, 2021 from 7:00 – 9:00pm 
 weeks 1,2,4,5 barring a Covid miracle will be held via zoom. 

Week 3 is a hands-on evening putting together everything
covered in weeks 1 and 2. Location to be determined.

 
For more information: 

https://www.photoartscluboftoledo.com
Enrollment is limited so register early. 

Note: Camera and manual is recommended for all sessions.

By Steve Stalker

Photography Art
Exhibit
Urban Landscapes

This has come to a very short notice, but we
have secured

for the Month of March thru Mid April exhibit
wall space at the Waterville

Library. 
This is open to PACT Current Members. All

framed work-s can
be dropped off no later than Monday, March

8, 2021 during their business
hours.  The Library is allowing short

visits to see the exhibit. 
After the exhibit at the Waterville Library the

framed art
will be transported by Michele Kipplen to the

Club house for our summer display
in May and June.

 
Here is the Criteria:

·       
Framed Photo Art is limited to 4 pieces per

member.
 

·       
All Framed Photo Art must be of the theme

“Urban
Landscapes”

·       
Works must be family friendly as they are

displayed in a very public area. 
·       

Frames must be no larger than 26”h x 36”w
·       

Frames/ art is suggested to be no smaller
than

11x 14 ( this is based on display to be seen
from a distance)

·       
Frames must have wire attached to the back

for
proper hanging. 

·       
Please use proper PHOTO ARTS CLUB

labeling
located on our website. Attached at bottom

right corner of image frame. 
·       

PHOTO ARTS CLUB label must have name of
artist,

title and if the work is for sale. 
·       

Attach contact information on the back of the
frame with phone number and name, please

include email address.
Contact Michele Kipplen for questions

419-283-4616
 

Secretary Wanted
AddWe are in need of a club secretary

a We     bit of body text
The club is still in need of a Secretary for this year. 

Duties include but not limited to translating recorded
board meeting notes, writing newsletter and sending

reminder emails to club members for various activities.  
Contact Michele Kipplen 

419-283-4616 or email at michelekipplen@gmail.com 



BOARD MEMBERS

2020-2021

President- Michele Kipplen 
michelekipplen@gmail.com

 419-283-4616
Vice President- John Dillon

 jdillon356@aol.com 
419-885-2438

Treasurer- Michele Ross 
michele.ross@utoledo.edu 

419-360-0712
Secretary -Open

Board members-
 Dale Bockbrader

 dbockbrader@buckeye-express.com
 419-276-6711

Laurie Dietrich 
pictureperfectbylaurie@hotmail.com

 419-290-7551
Charlie Mather

 matherc@yahoo.com 
419-277-7060

Albert Mui
 albertwmui@yahoo.com 

630-272-7280
Past President Wennie Anderson 
wennieanderson120@gmail.com 

 734-243-3346
C

Monthly Contest
Assignments

T

Committee Chairsare in need

March 18- Abandon
Buildings

April 15- Entryways or Exits
May 20- Windows

For questions on how to
submit entries via

https://www.photoartsclub
oftoledo.com/Login.aspx

 
Contest Chair- Jack Myers
jrmyers@roadrunner.com 

phone: 419-575-1568
 
 

Committee Chairs
 

Lightroom- Charlie Mathers
Studio Group- John Dillon
Contest Chair- Jack Myers

Wedsite Chair- Charlie Mathers
 

For contact information and dates please check the website


